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Dear Kwasi Kwarteng and the Aquind Planning Inspectorate,

I am writing to submit my strong opposition to the Aquind Interconnector Project.

| look forward to hearing your response to the following 3 points regarding the project:

1. Local communities in Portsmouth and Hampshire are opposed. All local MPs oppose
the project. It would be undemocratic for the project to be granted planning permission.

2. The Government has received payments to their party from individuals connected
with Aquind as revealed by the BBC which means the decision is not impartial.

3. The project threatens local environmental habitats. Portsmouth is a densely
populated island. This would damage children's health. The Eastern shoreline is a key
urban green space.

In sum, this project should not go ahead.

Thank you in advance for your response to this email.
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